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A – Offer to extend terms and pricing 

 
 

PURPOSE:  
The requested contract extension provides a new and updated fleet of golf carts for the three-year period 
beginning October 2017 to provide reliable and state-of-the-art golf carts for use at Blair Park and Oak 
Hollow golf courses.    
 
BACKGROUND:    
The City Council awarded the original contract for golf carts in July 2008 to Textron/EZ-Go for three 3-
year fleet replacement leasing cycles.  P&R and Purchasing was approached two months ago by EZ-Go to 
determine if the City would bid the golf cart fleet program or if there was interest in doing an additional 
replacement cycle.  Our response was that we would entertain their offer to extend the agreement if there 
was no increase in pricing or lease agreement terms.  Attached is the official intent from EZ-Go to extend 
terms for one additional replacement cycle at no additional costs to the City.  
 
The contract extension provides a new golf cart fleet in October 2017 at no additional costs to users of the 
City’s Parks and Recreation golf courses.  If approved, Financial Services staff will need to bring the related 
financial leasing agreement to City Council for that specific approval during Summer 2017.  The contract 
cannot be extended again.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
The annual value of the contract extension is $124,505.00, which is the same annualized value in the 
FY2016-2017 Annual Budget.  No additional funds are required for the FY2017-2018 budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTIONS REQUESTED: 
The Parks & Recreation and Financial Services departments recommend that the City Council extend the 
July 2008 Golf Cart Program Contract with EZ-Go for one additional 3-year replacement cycle at no 
additional cost to the City, and that the appropriate City officials and/or employee be authorized to execute 
all necessary documents.     
 

 
 





 


